
City of Villa Grove Rec Program 

Policy for coach, parent and spectator conduct  

  Zero Tolerance: 

The Villa Grove Rec Program has a zero-tolerance policy regarding alcohol, tobacco, 

and drug use on all league properties.  

 Prohibited Items: 

Alcohol, tobacco products, and illegal drugs are not permitted in any ballpark or during 

ALL league activity.  

 Coaches and Players: 

Coaches and players are also prohibited from using alcohol, tobacco, or drugs during 

practices or games.  

 Parent/Fan Conduct: 

Parents and fans are also expected to adhere to the zero-tolerance policy and refrain 

from using alcohol, tobacco, or drugs at Rec Program events.  

 Alcohol, Tobacco, and Drugs on City Property  

All city facilities adhere to a zero tolerance regarding smoking and drinking. It is against 

city ordinance to participate in these activities at all public areas (all our fields are public 

areas). 

 Coaching Under the Influence  

Coaches that show up under the influence of drugs and or alcohol to any games or 

practices are in violation of our leagues policy and should be reported to the proper 

administrator.  

Spectators under the influence that are being disruptive will be removed.  

 Profanity  

Profanity from coaches and spectators during all games and practices will not be 

tolerated. The umpire or any staff present has the right to remove all offenders of this 

rule.  

 

 

  



The Rec Program aims to provide a positive experience for players, coaches and fans. 

Violations of these rules take away the opportunity for kids to grow and have a fun 

experience with their teammates.  

 

If you see violations of these policies, please report them to the Rec Program 

Administrative Team so they can take the proper steps to resolve the issue.  

 

Rec Director        Program Coordinator 

Bob Rea        Kyle Miller  

Robert.rea@villagrove.org      kyle.miller@villagrove.org  

217-832-4900 – EXT 7000     217-832-4900 – EXT 7002 
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